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Musicale Virtuale, Holiday Concert , Holiday Fair and Tree Lot

Read our 2019 Annual Report!

Thanks to all who made the Musicale Virtuale a great success. We would like
extend a special thank you to our generous table sponsors, those who
participated in the silent auction, raffle, or made donations, and to our long
time sponsor Copperpoint Insurance. We appreciate your support!

TABC Annual Holiday Concert

The TABC annual Holiday Concert
will be held on Saturday, December
12 at the Chorus Hall, 5770 E. Pima.
All seating will be reserved and
socially distanced in an outdoor
setting. Audience members will have
their choice of premium cabaret style
family seating with holiday dessert or
non-table reserved seating.

Tickets will only be sold in advance.

Call 520-296-6277 to reserve your
seats today!

Holiday Fair and Tree Lot

https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1https://tucson-arizona-boys-chorus.dcatalog.com/v/Annual-Report-2019/?page=1
http://www.boyschorus.org


Our fresh, beautiful trees are here! Visit our tree lot at 5770 E. Pima to choose
from Noble, Nordman, and Douglas Fir trees, as well as wreaths and garland.
Trees are available in a wide range of sizes from 3' - 15'. The tree lot is open
Friday and Saturday from 10 AM - 9 PM, Sunday from 10 AM - 7 PM, and
weekdays by appointment.

On Saturday, December 5, our Holiday Fair will feature music, artisans,
crafters, food trucks, and a Mix FM Broadcast and prize wheel! We'll have
special pricing on Christmas Trees throughout the day, games, prizes, and
much more!

Join us for safe, free family fun, and ring in the holiday season!

Help Support Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus!
Jim Click "Millions for Tucson"

TABC participates in the Jim Click "Millions for
Tucson" raffle each year. Now more than ever,
your support can change the life of a chorister.
Our Touring Chorus and Young Men's
Ensemble are selling tickets to help offset next
year's historic British Isles Tour. If you'd like to
help the Chorus, contact the office to find out
more about the "Millions for Tucson" raffle.

Call 520-296-6277 for more information.


